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Committee Meeting Minutes 
01/12/2018 

 
www.troop27whitehills.com 

 
Attendees 
 

Name 
Brian Maggi 
Bob McGuire 
Chris Moscato 
John Rodriguez 
Frank Turechek 
Tristan Wallace 
Rob Wokonovicz 
Bobby Woods 
Mike Yevich 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:15 pm by for Mike Yevich.  
 
Troop Treasurer 
- Treasurers report. Not available. 

 
Upcoming Troop and Council events 
- Klondike – January 20th, Black Rock State Park 
- Winter court of honor. January 26th WHR 

 
Pancake Breakfast fundraiser 
- This is coming up on March 25, 2018 with the setup on Saturday March 24th.  
- We need someone(s) to chair this event. Please let Mike Y. know if you can help. 
- Bob McGuire will contact the firehouse to see if we can borrow their tables and chairs. 
- Mike Y. will coordinate with Russell Blakeslee to prepare a combined flyer with the Pack Egg Hunt. 

 
Chartered Organization 
- We have had some conflicting messages from St. Paul’s Episcopal Society regarding their status as our Chartered 

Organization. 
- Mike Y. has reached out to Council for their advice but has not received all the required information yet. We will need 

to contact the leadership at the church. 
 
New equipment 
- 2 new stoves were purchased as well as a new griddle for the main 3-burner stove and smaller ones for the patrols. 
- We need to buy tires for the trailer. 

 
Troop recharter 
- Mike Yevich has received the Troop Charter for 2017. It’s due 2/12/18. 
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Class B’s 
- Updated prices from Civitella’s: 

• forest green with left chest and full back tan ink 
 t-shirts                       $12 
 pullover sweatshirts  $17 
 hoodie sweatshirts    $30 
 woolie hats (Troop 27 embroidered)  $15 

 
Eagle Projects 
- We reviewed Ryan Schmidt’s paperwork. 

 
Boards of Review - First Class 
- John Sabovic 
- Kevin Wokonovicz 

 
 
FUTURE ITEMS 
 
Seabase Trip 
- The Committee discussed the possibility of a Seabase trip in 2017 or 2018. Mike Y. will check the Troop roster for 

Scout ages to determine the best year. It looks like 2018 would include more Scouts but 2017 would include the older 
Scouts who would age out in 2018. 

- Mike Y. sent the 2017 dates and prices to Scoutmaster Barber. 
- Planning for a 2018 trip should begin soon. 

 
New Business  
- No new business. 

 
 
A motion to adjourn was made at 7:25 by Bob McGuire, seconded by Brian Maggi. The Committee voted all in favor to 
adjourn the meeting.  
 
Gary Johnson abstains in absentia! 
 
 
If there are any questions, comments, additions or changes, please notify Mike Yevich (myevich@yahoo.com). 
 
 


